
From: Nathan Kinderman  

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2015 2:05 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather 

Subject: Monroe and Glenway property 

 

Hello Heather. 

 

My name is Nathan Kinderman. I am co-owner of Gates & Brovi, located at 3502 Monroe St., 

across from the proposed property by Patrick Properties.   

 

I would like to voice my support of the proposal.  As a new business owner to the neighborhood, 

we certainly heard a few voices of displeasure when we first opened in October 2012. Since, the 

little bit of negative neighborhood response we received has been replaced with overwhelming 

positive support and thanks.  I've even had multiple folks who live directly behind us on Wyota 

come to me and say how they were initially unhappy with our arrival, but since have had a great 

change of heart and have become great supporters, both personally and vocally, of our 

establishment.   

 

We feel the addition of the proposed property would further enhance the neighborhood of the 

lower end of Monroe St.  

 

Thank you for listening, 

 

Nathan Kinderman  

 


